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Comments: As a former resident and taxpayer on New Mexico (Santa Fe County) I am shocked and duster ed

that this roller coaster project is being considered. The Native Americans hold the proposed building site as

sacred. Having a ski village on the land is bad enough. So much has been taken away from them it would be a

crime to continue down the path of taking more. Why not involve Native Americans in this process and halt

further movement on this project. 


